City of Haines Newsletter
August 2017
Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens. The newsletter is now posted on the City web site at: www.cityofhainesor.org.  
Extreme Fire Danger 
Fire Danger Level is now Extreme. No burning of any kind allowed until further notice. Reducing fuel for fires is the most effective measure to prevent the spread of fire. Please maintain your property by removing dry grass and weeds and any other material that would burn easily. 
Weed Control
The City will continue spraying weeds and mowing City owned property. The area to be sprayed and mowed will include City streets up to private property boundaries and alleys. Please remove all personal items off City property. Residents are encouraged to keep their private property clear of weeds to prevent spreading, and to control weeds and mow any area used for parking on City property. The City would like to thank everyone that has been maintaining the City right of ways and for making the City look wonderful by maintaining their private property. 
ODOT

ODOT has repaved the Hwy 30 right of way between Second and Third Streets and repainted the parking lines and crosswalk. Next year ODOT will chip seal Hwy 30 and also pave the west side right of way between Third and Fourth Streets. 
Solar Eclipse
The City is asking everyone to prepare for the possible large influx of people to our area for the Solar Eclipse which will take place August 21st. Be prepared by grocery shopping several days prior to the event so you will be stocked up in case the store supplies run low. Make sure that all prescription medicines are filled in advance. Fill your vehicle with fuel and if you have to travel somewhere make sure to have food and water in case of delays. Overnight camping is prohibited in the City parks, right of ways or other City owned property. Do not forget to get your special solar eclipse glasses to view the eclipse. Viewing the eclipse without the proper eye protection can cause serious damage to your eyes. 
Landfill Schedule
The Landfill is open the First and Third Saturdays of the month. The hours of operation are 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. The Landfill will be open August 5th and August 19th this month. Closures are possible due to weather conditions so please check for updates at 541-856-3366 and press #2 for Landfill.  
2017 Dog License/ATV License

It is a requirement to have your dog(s) licensed with the City of Haines. If you have unlicensed dog(s) you are in violation of the City's Dog Ordinance and could be subject to a fine. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall, please bring proof of current rabies vaccination. In order to ride an ATV on City Streets it must be licensed with the City. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall for $5.00 and must be renewed annually. 
Meeting Information

The next Council Meeting will be held August 16, 2017 at 6:00 pm at City Hall.  Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines. 
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